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To whom it may concern
 
I have been a practicing tax agent and CPA since 2006.
 
Since this date, I have been trading via a corporate trustee arrangement.
 
I have held my tax agent licence as an individual and as a company during this time
 
I feel the Tax Practitioner Board do not take into consideration the following:-
 

1.       I only invoice and perform services under one entity and use only one agent number for
lodgements, therefore, agents who are only lodging returns with only one agent
number, should not be charged the same fee for trading tax agent and non trading tax
agent. This is not fair or equitable.

 
In the past the non trading entity paid a lesser 50% reduction

 
2.       That the legislation takes into consideration tax agents members of CPA and or CA

quality review program and are exempt from Tax agent board review process due to this
already being undertaken by their relevant accountancy association

 
CPA and CA members in public practice are already required to adhere to strict high
ethical standards and professional conduct and this is duplicating time and costs for CPA
and CAs.
 

 
 
 
Should you have any queries in relation to the above please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Warmest Regards
 

Director
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